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City crews responding to water main break in Lincoln Park

[Duluth, MN] City of Duluth Utility Operations crews are responding to a broken water main located in the Lincoln Park
neighborhood. Reported at 11:14 p.m., the break is located at 2201 West 2nd Street. Water has been shut off at West 2nd
Street between 21st and 24th Avenue West. It is not known how long it will take the fix the break.

City staff would like to thank those in the affected area for their patience. Crews are working to repair the break and restore
water service as quickly as they can.

To see current utility outages, please view the Outage Map by clicking here:
https://duluthmn.maps.arcgis.com/apps/Viewer/index.html?appid=7a03e4fdeb13451c89f4388105946a35.

A Northland Alert has been sent to those in the affected area. Northland Alert is an emergency notification system to alert the
public about emergencies and other important community news. Anyone in the Duluth area can subscribe to Northland Alert by
visiting https://duluthmn.gov/northlandalert/. Once subscribed, you will receive emergency notifications for your location by
email, phone, or text when there is a threat to the health or safety of residents. Northland Alert is a partnership between the
City of Duluth, St. Louis County, and Hibbing, Virginia, and Hermantown.

HiHt



https://duluthmn.maps.arcgis.com/apps/Viewer/index.html?appid=7a03e4fdeb13451c89f4388105946a35
https://duluthmn.gov/northlandalert/

